October 21, 2013
Dear Parents:
We got approved for our field trip to the Apple Store!!  This field trip is a special field tip that ONLY our class will be participating in on that day. Our class will be using the Frontrunner and Trax Trains to visit the Apple Store on Friday, October 25th. We will be meeting at the Frontrunner station on 4000 South promptly at 8:30. There will be NO RIDES provided from the school to the Frontrunner Stations. Please make arrangements to drop your student off on time, as the train leaves soon after.  Every student will need a signed permission slip in order to participate. Because we will have no way to provide lunch for students on that day each student will need to bring a COLD lunch from home. Please do not send money or plan on going to the food court at City Creek Center.  We will be eating as a group in the courtyard.  If you would like to attend the field trip with your student please indicate so on the permission slip. Students will need to be picked up at the Frontrunner Station on 4000 South at 2:47. Again, there will be NO RIDES from the station to the school. 
Sincerely,
Mrs. Schneider
__________________________________________________________ 
___ I give my student _____________________ permission to attend the Apple Store Field Trip. 
___ I would like to be a parent volunteer on the field trip. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Parent’s Signature: __________________________________
                        Apple Store Field Trip Itinerary and Rules: 
Rules: 
*Sorry, No siblings may attend this field trip
*Parents whom volunteer to go, will need to help all students follow the rules, enter and exits trains safely, and help during the Apple Store presentation. 
*Students will be expected to stay SEATED at ALL times while in the trains. Any student not following this rule will be reassigned to the teacher’s group for the duration of the field trip. 
